
NEWSLETTER - 12.1.24

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Events coloured in green are either those which are
funded by our enrichment pot or events that
contribute to the pot as fundraising. Thank you for
your support.

Day Date Event

Mon 15.1.24 Poet working with Y6 in school

Tues 23.1.24 3.10 - 5.15pm Movie Night

Thurs 1.2.24 2-7pm Parents’ Evening

Tues 6.2.24 2.40pm Greece Demonstration of Learning

Weds 7.2.24 2.40pm Reception Demonstration of
Learning

Thurs 8.2.24 2.40pm Poland Demonstration of Learning

Fri 9.2.24 Last day of half term

Mon 19.2.24 First day of half term

BUN SALES – 50p

Date Class to bring buns

12.1.24 Nursery

19.1.24 Denmark

26.1.24 Reception

2.2.24 Italy

9.2.24 Greece

23.2.24 Netherlands

1.3.24 Sweden

8.3.24 Austria

15.3.24 Belgium

THURSDAY 21.3.24 Switzerland

TOAST ROTA – 50p
Monday Reception

Tuesday Years 1 & 2

Wednesday Years 3 & 4

Thursday Years 5 & 6



News from this week
Return to school
Children seem to have returned to school ready to learn
and make progress. We have been complimented by
visitors to school this week on how calm our school is and
how positively the children behave. We are always proud
when people notice this about our school community.

Permissions Links
We have sent out a link for each year group in school this
week. This is so that we can renew the permissions that
we hold for different activities that happen. If you have
not completed the permissions form, please do so over
the weekend so that we can finalise the lists for each year
group. The links can be found on Class Dojo Whole
School Story.

Information for next week
Parents’ Evening
This will take place on Thursday, 1st February, from 2pm
to 7pm. We will send out links to forms for each class
next week for parents to make appointments. Please
ensure that you complete a form for each child using their
year group’s link.

Councillor Visit
Councillor Tremayne is visiting our school next week to
investigate our provision for emotional wellbeing. Our
Local Public Health officer has suggested that Councillor
Tremayne comes following a visit that she conducted last
term where she was impressed with the importance that
we place on this at Withinfields. Councillor Tremayne will
be talking to me and meeting a group of children before
enjoying a school lunch and chatting to the children
informally.

Other information
Safeguarding Children
Following the information that I provided on Class Dojo on
Wednesday evening, thank you to those parents and
grandparents that have expressed to me their intention to
look out for all our children while walking to and from
school. It is always reassuring how well our Withinfields’
community pull together when there are situations such
as this.

Withinfields’ Facebook
We are starting to plan the implementation of a
Withinfields’ Facebook account. This will be used
alongside ClassDojo with us initially focusing on
reminders about events that are coming up.

I would be interested in your thoughts about how this
could work alongside our current communication systems
and what would be useful.

Recycling unused gifts
If you have received any gifts that you do not have a use
for e.g. toiletries, duplicate games or toys etc, we would
love to take them off your hands for us to store in

readiness for our Summer Fayre tombola. Please just
send them into school and we will put them somewhere
safe until the summer.

Hoodies
Due to the popularity of our school hoodies, we have
decided to do another order. The hoodies are £14 for
sizes aged 3/4, 5/6, 7/8, 9/11 and 12/13. There are adult
sizes available for our older children at £19.50. We have
been told that they fit small. If you are unsure which size
to order, we do have a sample of each in school which
you can try on your child.

They are ordered through School Gateway. Please pay
the appropriate amount and indicate the size in the
comment box when ordering.

Deadline for orders is Thursday 18th January.


